
 

 

copperridgeconferencecentre.ca

View this email in your

browser

Dear Friends,
The abundant snow of the last few weeks has slowed the construction work but
there is still noticeable progress on the site as you can see from the photos on the
website.
To help our dream come true, we are happy to announce our second fundraising
concert “Copper Ridge Fantasia” will take place on April 7, 2018 at Shaughnessy
Heights United Church (map) at 7:30 pm. Refreshments will be served.
The musical event will feature as special guests: internationally recognized pianist
Lukas Mikoljczik, violinist Kurt Chen and soloist soprano Monica Rumpel. For more
details click here. To purchase tickets contact (604) 222-8317.
Enthusiastic supporters of CRCC on Vancouver Island are organizing a fundraising
gala with silent and live auctions on April 21, 2018, including two trips to the Holy
Land. It’s not too late to donate items for their auction or to purchase a ticket. For
more information, contact Elizabeth at (250) 483-7459.
All these efforts along with your generosity make it possible for the project to
progress. Already, in learning about the project, many hearts have been touched.
 Last summer at the outdoor Thanksgiving Mass held on the site, a university
student, unfamiliar with the project, picked up a brochure showing retreat
schedules.  Two weeks later she attended a retreat specifically for university
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students. She later described how it proved to be the perfect way to dive back into
the fall semester with a deeper appreciation for her faith and the wonderful life God
has given her.  It made her more enthusiastic and optimistic about His plan for her
and her life. 

We encourage each of you to reach out and share the amazing vision of CRCC.
Through this instrument, many lives will be enriched for generations to come.    

We thank you for your ongoing support and your prayers.
Best regards,
Fadi
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